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The 2021 Antique Tractor & Engine Show is upon us and Poor Farmer’s RV is eager to give you a nice taste of 

the “Old Normal”. For over fifty years we have been displaying all types and brands of antique tractors, steam 

engines, and other farm implements from the past. We will also have our flea market in full effect where you can 

find many different treasures and do-dads. The tractors will be rumbling down the track with sled in tow on June 

5th and the kiddies will be pulling on Sunday June 6th at 1PM.  

     

Get these shirts* while 

they last in the Poor 

Farmer’s RV parts store. 

Parking for camping and fleaing starts at 4PM on Monday 

May 31st (Memorial Day). As always parking is first come 

first served. Flea market spots are 30 foot wide and cost 

$40/flea spot, camping is $30/night. 

Make your way to Fletcher for the Annual Spring Tractor & 

Engine Show/Flea Market. Poor Farmer’s has been doing it 

right for fifty years, so why stop now. Food vendors will 

include: Oliver’s Homemade Ice Cream, Tony’s Subs, 

Chuck’s Fair Food, Cumberland Kettle Corn and Badge’s 

BBQ. Come out to our clean and spacious campground where 

you can enjoy some fresh air, good food, and some 

beautifully kept and restored antique tractors.  

Poor Farmer’s RV… getting back to the “Old Normal”.  

$15.00 

 

 

*Available in red and blue. Shown in white for readability. 

Sorry it’s late… 

I’ve been a little busy.  

-Mike 



 

  
 

  

 

 

The June Site of the Month has been awarded to Mike and Jennifer 

Conley at site #207. This site looks as if a professional landscaper 

put it together. Mike and Jennifer have accented their campsite 

with beautifully placed flowers and décor, yet not enough to make 

you think it was Cousin Eddie’s house. A modest platform marries 

up to their Sabre Fifth Wheel.  

FYI, it is pronounced sei·br… as in; Darth Vader cut the Jedi down 

with his Light Sabre. I have heard more than a few people 

pronounce it sabray. How many of you thought they were called 

“Light Savers” or “Life Savers”? Just asking. I would now like to 

apologize to the Conley’s for throwing in all the Star Wars 

references. I would also like to apologize to Deb and Geno for not 

getting the sign out until now… I am such a slacker. Amy still put 

the credit on your account though. 

That’s right, Site of the Month winners receive free dumps for a 

month or a credit to their account if they have paid for the yearly 

dump fee. Thanks to all for making Poor Farmer’s one of the best 

looking campgrounds around. 

 

  

When Grandma stepped away from her desk, Memphis stepped in and 

got to work. “I hope those aren’t important tax papers you’re 

scribbling on young man!” 

Memphis has been doing what he can to help around the campground. 

Last week he helped Uncle Mike a little on the backhoe and was eager 

to drive himself. 

Which brings me to a very useful tip. If you are mixing children and 

golf carts at your campsite, it is always a good idea to remove the key 

from the cart. You can put the key in your pocket or another trick is to 

put the key on top of the roof. This may keep any of the littles from 

hopping in the cart for a joyride. 

 

 

 
Memphis 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Bring your car, truck, 

golf cart or motorcycle 

to Poor Farmer’s Annual 

Cruise-In on June 18th. 

Harold Stover provides 

the music, and an entire 

slew of car fanatics 

provide the sights. 

There is no entry fees or 

admission to this event. 

We figured with all the 

money you folks have 

wrapped up in your 

rides, we would give 

you a break. 

If you don’t have a 

vehicle to put in the 

show, please feel free to 

walk through and 

admire the hard work of 

others. There will be 

cars that are fully 

restored and classics 

that are all original. 
 

 

 

 

 At dusk, after the Cruise-In we will be showing Cheaper by the 

Dozen, a Steve Martin movie. Other notable stars are Hillary Duff, 

Bonnie Hunt, Ashton Kutcher and Piper Perabo.  

Cheaper by the Dozen gives you a look inside what could happen 

if a married couple goes completely crazy. How do you not stop at 

six? You will laugh out loud at this classic comedy which gives us 

all a great example of what not to do.  

Come see Diane 

Lyons as she supplies 

the popcorn and a 

small gift to a lucky 

winner, curtesy of 

REMAX Victory and 

the Wagner/Lyons 

Team. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Buckeye Woodcarvers have carved their way into the history of Poor Farmer’s. For ten years 

they have displayed their talents, educated others, and have brought an event to the campground that 

has become a staple on our schedule. Jim and Barb Foster host the round-up and have been doing so 

with great avail.  

Some of the notable artists: John Guillozet, Bruce Henn, Garth Burgon, Judy & Bob Woodruff, John 

Housefield, Karen Brown, Jeff Postma, Wild Bill Cox, Lori Andrews, Ed Allen, John Sabina, 

Dwayne Gosnell, Allen Woods, Don Worley, Sandy Czajka and Jim Foster himself. Vendors will 

include: Belcher Carving Supply, Graphix-1-T-Shirts, Dunkle Knives. 

Whether you are an avid carver or just interested to see what it’s all about, The Buckeye 

Woodcarvers Round-Up is the event for you.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Sales, Service & Campground Inc, 

7211 N. Lostcreek-Shelby Rd 
Fletcher, Oh 45326 

(937)368-2449 

 

www.poorfarmerrvs.com 
 

• Space Shuttle Challenger explodes 73 seconds after liftoff from Cape Canaveral 

• Tomb of Tutanchamon's treasurer Maya found in Egypt 

• Microsoft has its Initial public offering. 

• Halley's Comet makes closest approach to Earth this trip, 63 million km 

• "Top Gun", directed by Tony Scott and starring Tom Cruise premieres 

• US Senate votes for SDI-project ("Star Wars") 

• Cleveland Browns becomes 1st team in NFL history to have a play reviewed by instant replay, 

Chicago 41, Browns 31 

• "The Oprah Winfrey Show" is first broadcast nationally 

• "Designing Women" TV comedy, debuts on CBS 

• "Give Me Wings" single released by Michael Johnson 

Answer--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------- 1986 

Campsite Numbers 

 

If you have discovered a number plate in your front yard, it is 

because the number we placed on your electric pedestal is not visible 

from the campground road. Miami County officials have gone to 

great lengths to make sure each campsite has a number that can be 

read from the campground road.  

If you have one of these ugly number plates in your yard and would 

like to replace it with one that is a bit more appealing to the eye, 

here is the Miami County Health Department Guidelines: 

“Each site shall be marked so as to be readily identifiable and easily 

readable from the campground road. Each site shall be identified in 

numerals, letters or combination thereof, in sequential order. Of at 

least two inches in size and posted at least six inches above the 

ground.” 

If you would like an example of the “Government Approved” 

numbering of sites, you can look at sites #37 and #335. These 

campers did it right and didn’t even know of any such regulation. 

Thank you all for complying with the Government mandated site 

number requirements. I will keep you posted on any further 

mandates or orders from our elected officials. 

 


